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On 10th Jan., 2025 Fire Safety Awareness and prevention Training Program Organized by Security Section, 

ODS & FSE Groups.  

The Security Section of the institute, in coordination with the FSE and ODS groups, organized a training 

program on fire safety Awareness and prevention at offices and homes. 

During the session, Sh. VPS Rawat and his team provided an informative overview of fire types and 

classifications (such as Class A, B, C, E, and F). They also explained essential safety measures to adopt 

during fire incidents and demonstrated the proper use of firefighting equipment. 

Approximately 200 participants attended the program, including training students, project staff, AcSIR 

students, and institute staff members. Both students (boys and girls) and staff actively participated by 

using various firefighting equipment to practice extinguishing fires effectively. 

The program was highly engaging and contributed significantly to enhancing fire safety awareness among 

the attendees. 

 

 


